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       Deadlines are Coming Up – It’s not too late!                                             

 Illustrating America patriotic artwork and entry forms are due to   
your local Auxiliary by March 31st. Send in your Auxiliary’s first-
place winner in each grade division (K-2, 3-5, and 6-8) to me for 
Department judging by April 15th! 

 

 The National Youth Activities Award for Auxiliaries is for the most 
outstanding activity and/or event of youth reading to veterans    
and/or veterans reading to youth. This Auxiliary award application      
is due to me by March 31st!  

 

              Please mail or email (if applicable) your entries to me: 
              Patty Jansky, 12758 43rd Ave., Chippewa Falls, WI 54729 
              715-723-0408 / pajansky@charter.net 

 
Youth Activities Awards for Auxiliaries – Department of Wisconsin  
 

1. Outstanding Recognition of Youth with “Youth Groups Supporting Our      
Veterans” Citations, Individual “Patriotic Youth Awards”, and “Random                
Act of Patriotism Cards” (R.A.P.) – $5.00  

 

2. Outstanding Participation in “Patriotism through Literacy” – $5.00 
 

3. Outstanding Participation in “Illustrating America” – $5.00 
 

4. Outstanding “Activity and/or Event of Youth Reading to Veterans  
and/or Veterans Reading to Youth” – $5.00 

 

Will YOUR Auxiliary earn one of these awards at our June Convention?  

Questions?   
Give me     
a call! 

 

 

 


